CAUTION TO PUBLIC

Date:01.11.2022

It has come to the notice of BGCL that fake letter (by using BGCL
logo) is being issued regarding payment of Application
fees/Selection/Appointment, etc. of “CNG Pump Retail Outlet” by
some dubious & unscrupulous agency/individual. This is to inform
that BGCL does not have any connection whatsoever with any
such fraudulent agencies/individual issuing such
communications/letters.

The public is hereby cautioned that not to fall prey to the
fraudulent agencies/ individual, communicating through fake and
fabricated websites/emails, letters, etc. BGCL shall not be
responsible for any loss or damage suffered by anyone,
directly or indirectly, while dealing with any such dubious and
unauthorized agencies/individual.

For any information and/or queries regarding BGCL or its business

domain, public are requested to visit BGCL website
https://www.bgcl.co.in.

Issued in publicinterest.




